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We have received your claim in the amount of $2,807.72, relating to damages to your
vehicle on January 13, 2009 that were allegedly caused by a City of Milwaukee plow

vehicle at or near North 56T Street and West Wisconsin Avenue.

Our. investigation reveals that the Fleet Accident Report completed as a result of this
incident noted that you were unable to provide any identification numbers and only had a
vague description of the truck. The report also noted this route is used by plow trucks
owned by the City of Wauwatosa and Milwaukee County and other privately owned
trucks. The Support Services investigator also noted the damage is inconsistent with the
damage that would be caused by a City snow plow truck. Since you are unable to
provide a truck number and there is no other proof to support your belief the City caused

your loss, it cannot accept liability and we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
the date of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

Gulytlet—
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City Attorney
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